November 2006 Minutes

The club meeting was held on November 23rd at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 15 members and 1 guest present.

Discussion Items:

The Christmas party was discussed.  Everyone was reminded that if they wanted to go they needed to let John know before the end of the month, because we have to have a count turned in a week in advance.  
Gary said the Technician class was coming on really well and they should be ready to test on December 20th.

Levi thanked everyone for their help at the Special Event at Radioville. 
John reported that at his County Board meeting the EMA Director finally stated that Hams may be used in an emergency but they will not be a scene.  They will only assist in the background.
If you want to volunteer you must have the NIMS IS- 100, 200, and 700 classes completed.  Also John needs copies of your certificates in case the state asks for them.

There will be no meeting in December because of the dinner on the 9th.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.
